
From: Danny Varat <DannyVarat@scstatehouse.gov>
To: Lily CogdillLilyCogdill@scstatehouse.gov

Date: 3/28/2017 1:03:44 PM
Subject: Re: Subcommittee Meeting on S. 217

​Please let her know that Madam Chair has placed him on the agenda. I wasn't sure of her AA, so I didn't know 
whom to copy on the email.


From: Lily Cogdill
 
Sent: Tuesday, March 28, 2017 11:52 AM
 
To: Danny Varat
 
Subject: FW: Subcommittee Meeting on S. 217 
 
As information.
Lily
 

From: Michelle McGee 
 
Sent: Tuesday, March 28, 2017 10:50 AM
 
To: Lily Cogdill 
Subject: Subcommittee Meeting on S. 217
 
 

March 28, 2017
 
 
The Honorable Kevin Bryant
First Floor, State House
Columbia, South Carolina 29202
 
Dear Lieutenant Governor Bryant:

 
A subcommittee will consider S. 217 at a meeting on Thursday, March 30, 2017 at 9:30 a.m. in Room 308 of

the Gressette Building. Since you are the primary sponsor, the subcommittee would welcome any comments you care
to make about the legislation at that time. Please contact me if you plan to attend so that the necessary
arrangements can be made for your appearance.
 
Sincerely,
 
Michelle McGee
Senate Judiciary Committee
Meeting Coordinator
Gressette Building 104
803-212-6634
MichelleMcGee@scsenate.gov
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